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The below organizations call on the Biden-Harris Administration to secure renewal of 

the WTO’s moratorium on customs duties on electronic transmissions, which for 30 

years has fostered innovation, helped grow the economy and created new jobs. At this 

moment in Abu Dhabi at MC 13, WTO Members are close to concluding a ministerial 

declaration that may omit language that renews the moratorium until MC 14 in two 

years. Terminating the moratorium would fragment the global economy and harm 

workers in both developing and developed countries. This outcome is on balance 

negative for U.S. economic security. We call on the Biden-Harris Administration to take 

steps to preserve and strengthen the WTO, rather than allowing a result that damages 

this institution and introduces further uncertainty into the global economy. 
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